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Dear Parents 

 

We hope you’ve all enjoyed Virtual Sports week, thank you so much for the videos and 

photographs. They are brilliant, we’ll let you know when they’ve been uploaded to our 

website so you can have a look. 

 

Home Learning 

 

Week beginning 29th June - The planning is based on “Children around the world”. 

Please do access the Missio assembly and learning which has been attached to this 

newsletter email. We look forward to you sharing your photos with us. 

 

Planning will be uploaded to the website on Monday morning. Mrs Gannon has provided 

additional learning materials for Year 1 children who remain at home for the remainder 

of the term. 

 

Kids Zone 

 

We are hoping that Kidszone will be open for business in September, please can you let 

us know if you would like to use this facility. Please email 

kidszone.office@googlemail.com 

 

 

Virtual Transfer Day 

 

On Thursday 2nd July (official transfer day) you will receive an email from the school 

office with a video from the Year teams, there will also be a leaflet for your child to 

complete. Please can you help your child and return to the teachers email address. 

  

mailto:kidszone.office@googlemail.com


Year teams for 2020-2021 

 

Year Group Teacher Teaching 

Assistant (s) 

Reception  Mrs Morgan Mrs Peach 

Mrs Cociuba  

Year 1  Mrs Gannon  Mrs Marsh 

Mrs Cociuba 

Mrs Hunns  

Year 2 

 

Mrs Bourne Ms Attmore 

Mrs Hunns  

Mrs White  

Year 3 Miss Simmonds Mrs Hedges 

Year 4 Mr Kay Mrs Legg 

Mrs Williams 

Mrs White 

 

Year 4 End of Term Arrangements 

 

Year 4 Parents, we are finalising our own school Leavers Arrangements, a letter will 

come to you with all information by Wednesday 1st July. 

 

SAVE THE DATE Y6 and Yr 4 Leavers’ Mass Online 

Bishop Mark has kindly agreed to say a special Leavers’ Mass on 

Friday 3rd July at 11am to unite all pupils in Year 6 and Yr 4 (Dorchester) across our  

Diocese and wish them well whether they take part at home with their families or in school with their 

friends.  Everyone welcome. 

Please tune in LIVE with your school, family or parishioners via the Diocesan Website or You Tube 

Channel https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8KUEwsXFK3VBLEfn4H1tBw/videos   

 

Thank you as always for your continued support and patience, we hope the children are 

enjoying receiving their Virtual Certificates, the quality of work is of a very high 

standard. 

Have a lovely weekend 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher               

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8KUEwsXFK3VBLEfn4H1tBw/videos
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC8KUEwsXFK3VBLEfn4H1tBw/videos

